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Dear Family of a Ridgewood High School Junior: 
 
The SAT is quickly approaching and right around the corner - April 13th, 2021!  
 
Your student is eligible to participate in a FREE SAT prep course held at Ridgewood High 
School. ​Our SAT prep program will help your student manage test pressure, feel confident on 
test day, and raise their SAT score in time to apply for college.  
 
This program will analyze strengths and areas of growth utilizing the PSAT score results from 
October 2020. Ridgewood’s certified teachers will work with your student twice a week with a 
goal to increase scores by at least 100 points.  The details are listed below: 
 
What:  ​FREE SAT PREP 
Where: ​ Zoom 
Date: ​ Jan 19 - March 26   
 
 Math ​TUESDAYS (3:15 - 4:15) & THURSDAYS (3:15 - 4:15).  
 

ELA/ English​ WEDNESDAYS (3:15 - 4:15)  & FRIDAYS (2:30 - 3:15)  
 
For more information, please come to our ​SAT Prep Q&A session​.  We will host an 
informational session on ​Thursday, January 7th at 6pm​ via Zoom. 
 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/98661964756?pwd=L0gzbjdkblQvdFlZVmxkL2kzUDg1Zz09 
 
Meeting ID: 986 6196 4756 
Passcode: ue6LdR 
 
To sign up for the ​FREE​ SAT Prep, please contact Eric Lasky (​elasky@ridgenet.org​). 
 
In partnership, 
 
Gina Castellano, Principal 
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